

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE PARISH

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE

294 Sparta Avenue Sparta, New Jersey 07871-1104 973-729-6107

Dear Parents,

A heartfelt welcome to all of you who are new to Our Lady of the Lake Parish Religious Education Program and to all who are returning. We are looking forward to this new school year with your children as they grow in faith and knowledge of our Lord.

It is our mission to guide your children in their developing a relationship with Jesus and to encourage them to grow and mature in that relationship enabling them to answer Jesus' challenging call.

We hope to teach the children that when they leave our Religious Education Program it is not an ending, but a beginning. A beginning of a life-long journey as faith-filled and Christ centered people.

Carefully read the program policies and religious education calendar which follow this letter. Your cooperation in this regard will be greatly appreciated.

May God bless you in your ministry as Catholic parents, and may both you and your child grow deeper in faith and in a fuller relationship with our Lord.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Elizabeth Heldak Director of Religious Education